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Notice of Opening for Police Chief  

Sunriver Police Department 

 
February 15, 2018 

The Sunriver Service District Managing Board is a public safety district providing police and fire 

protection.  The District is seeking a Police Chief for the Sunriver Police Department.   

 

All applicants are invited to become familiar with the unique characteristics of the community.  

Sunriver is a premier resort community in Central Oregon and a great place to call home.  The full-

time population is about 1,500 persons and can swell to 20,000 or more during holidays and summer 

vacation times.   

 

The police department is a full-time, professional accredited police department providing public safety 

services to the community of Sunriver.  A staff of 12 includes the Chief, two Sergeants, eight Officers, 

an Office Manager, seasonal summer Bike Patrol, and Reserve Officers. There is also a strong 

contingent of Citizen Patrol volunteers. The department embraces community policing strategies to 

address quality of life issues with full authority of a certified sworn staff to address criminal acts. 

 

The Chief must possess excellent knowledge, administrative and communication skills.  A successful 

candidate will demonstrate effective leadership in developing positive relationships both internally and 

externally. The Chief must understand the value of community engagement with a proven record of 

establishing community partnerships.  If you believe you can provide the leadership required for this 

effort, we welcome your interest in the position. 

 

The position is contractual with the District.  The salary range for the last five years has been $101,000 

- $109,000.  Additional benefits include health insurance, life insurance and contribution to a VEBA 

account.  The District is an Oregon PERS employer and pays the employee’s 6% retirement 

contribution.  By Oregon statute the Sunriver Service District is PERS exempt, where PERS retirees 

are able to be employed full time without impacting their existing retirement benefit.  The Chief will 

be provided a take home vehicle.  An employment contract will be negotiated with the successful 

candidate.  

 

Applications and the job description are available on the website (www.sunriversd.org), Qualified 

applicants are required to submit an application, resume and cover letter for consideration to Sunriver 

Service District, PO Box 2108, Sunriver, OR 97707 or electronically to ssdadmin@sunriversd.org.  All 

applications must be received by March 15, 2018. 

 

Jim Fister, Chair 

Board of Directors 
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